
CLAYSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

AUGUST 16, 2011 

The July meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m.   10 members were in attendance. 

MINUTES  -  were reviewed and approved with no changes. 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Mike Marcishak provided the treasurer’s report.  The CBA balance is 

$1,818.36.  Balance in the July 19 minutes was corrected to read $1768.36 

CLAYSVILLE BROCHURE – ON-GOING 

CAPRI –Next meeting is September 10, 2011. 

DUTCH FORK LAKE – Wildlife Habitat is coming out to review actions to promote habitat around 

and in the lake.  Fingerlings will be stocked when the lake is completed and it should be ready 

of opening day of the 2013 trout season.  The water shed authority is discussing applying for an 

LSA Grant.  Efforts are ongoing.  Ross commended Donna Riggle for her continued efforts. 

ADMIN BUILDING - This is an on-going project.  Hopefully the project will be finished in August. 

The first tenant will be Representative Pete Daley. 

The parking issue is still being resolved. 

Dick Sprowls is still in the Washington Health Center – He should be home sometime this week. 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN:  The last meeting will be August 24, 2011. There will be a public forum 

on September 15 at the Donegal Township Office in West Alexander.  There will be a copy of 

the report available for review. 

SENIOR CENTER:  Kathy Prescott reported that in some conversations she was included in 

indicated that the center had a small bank account.  They are continually seeking funding.  The 

director was leaving and the county was not replacing that position.  There is a shortage of 

volunteers for meals on wheels.  It was suggested we investigate the possibility of an LSA grant.  

Perhaps we should have Diane Adams publish requests for drivers in her paper.  We need ideas 

to raise funds.  Kathy Prescott will follow up to get additional information 

The Covered Bridge Festival is still ongoing.  Progress is being made.  Fund raising is going very 

well.  Always need help and vendors/crafters for the 2 days. 

 

 



The park is working on getting permanent restroom facilities- there is the possibility of seeking 

an LSA grant for the project. 

 

ASSOCIATION OF CHURCHES –  

The Christian Church will host a chicken/Biscuit dinner on the 27th of August. 

There will be a community Thanksgiving service.  It is in the planning stage 

There will be a Veteran’s Brunch on November 12. (Children’s project ?) 

Fireman’s Sunday will be October 9. 

Churches will be doing a Christmas Nativity scene for the Christmas Parade. 

Moving the stone to the Proviance Cemetery does not seem to be an issue with the borough. 

The Weekly Recorder has been sold to Jeffery Faust. 

The Fireman’s Picnic will be held August 27.  Everyone is invited. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:05 AM.  Next meeting is the September 20, 2011 

 

Katherine Prescott 

 

 

 


